
Megan Peck 

Pharmacist 
 

I became a pharmacist in order to help people. Running for election to the College’s Board 
of Directors is an extension of that pledge. I understand the importance of maintaining safe, 
accessible, ethical, and quality care for all patients. We as pharmacists must ensure that all 
patients have equal access to our healthcare system and are treated without discrimination 
and with respect.  

I want to help the College, through its Board of Directors, work toward improving all patients' 
safety and access to healthcare. As we learned from COVID-19, pharmacy technicians and 
pharmacists are critical frontline workers, and their wellbeing is fundamental to the proper 
functioning of the healthcare system.  

I want to work with the Board of Directors to examine ways we can ensure and protect the 
wellbeing of all pharmacy professionals given our expanded scope of practice and the 
lessons we have learned from COVID-19.  

As a former president, treasurer and board member of a labour association I have broad 
experience with strategic direction, financial oversight, and good governance. I have worked 
with diverse populations, marginalized groups, and individuals with disabilities.  

As a lawyer I have extensive experience with legislation, regulations, policies and standards 
of practice. I would like the opportunity to give back to my first profession, the profession of 
pharmacy. I believe that I can do that by applying and exercising my specialized knowledge 
and skillsets in serving as a member of the College’s Board of Directors.  

May I count on your vote?   

Sincerely,  

Megan E. Peck 


	Pharmacist

